
 

 

 

 

PFAS DECLARATION 

 

October 6, 2025 

To Our Valued Customer, 

Several regulatory actions are being put into place by various governing bodies (including 
the US and the European Union) regarding per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances known as 
PFAS. 

As of the date of this letter, to the best of our knowledge, based on information provided by 
our suppliers there are no intentionally added PFAS substances as defined by the Toxic 
Substances Control Act (TSCA) Section 8(a)(7). Please note we are in contact with our 
suppliers on a regular basis regarding these substances. Polyconn does not test for these 
substances. 

 

William F. Nugent 
President 

 

 

 

 


